ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FAX SHEET OF RECEIPT OF NONCOMPLIANCE
JNFORMATION REPORT SUBMITTED UNDER 49 CFR PART 573

Aassipned Recall No. 04V-214 by the
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Part 573 Report Date: April 28, 2004 Date Faxed/B-Mailed: May 10, 2004
MANUFACTURER: Toyota Motor North America, Inc.

MANUFACTURER CONTACT:  Mr. Chris Tinto, Director

FAX: 202-463-8513

SUBJECT: 8 Toyota 2004 Tacoma picknp trocks manufactured during April 19 end 20,
2004, fall to conform to the requirements of Federal Motor YVehicle Safety Standard No.
209, “seat Belt Assemblies.” The driver’s seai belts are mislsbeled.

This is an acknowledgment for this recall. A formal acknowledgment letter will be written only
if we have additional comments or concems,

All vehicles were still at Toyota dealers. Dealers have been contacted by telephone and a stop sale
has been issued until the vehicles are corrected. No owner notification is planned at this time.

Please submit one quarterly report when all 8 vehicles have been corrected.

If you have any questions, please call:

Patricia Wallace, Safety Defecta Analyst on (202) 366-5232 or
(George Person, Chief on {202) 366-5210
ot Fax at (202) 366-7882

or e-mail at Patricia. Wallace{@inhtsa.dot.goy
Recall Management Division



